
E.A.A. Chapter 1265, Inc. 
Minutes of General Membership Meeting 

August 21, 2021 
Collier Airpark Ray’s Roost 

 
The meeting was called to order by President Russ Kilgore @ 9:30 AM.  
The reading of the Minutes of the July 2021 Meeting held on the 26th were 
read but since we did not have quorum we could not approve. Try again in 
September. 
 
8 members were in attendance. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: 

 
No treasurer report given. 
 

Guests: 
 
None 
 

Old Business: 
 
Member lists were discussed and an executive decision was made to 
revive the member list on the web and members can choose whether 
to be on it and how much information they wish to provide. 
 

New Business: 
 
Young Eagle event in November? 
 

Project Report:   
 
It is still looking good for us to be gifted a Zodiac 601XL project.  A 
slight snag has come up as it appears one of the heirs is a 12-year-
old girl and cannot sign the release.  An Alabama guardian will be 
appointed for that purpose. 
 
 
 



Safety Report: 
 
None. 
 

Aviation Highlights: 
 
Joe brought several ancient sectional maps of cities on the west 
coast for folks to see and take it they wished in July and some are still 
available. 
 

Administration Comments: 
 
None. 
 

Next Meeting: 
 
Our next scheduled meeting date is September 17th at 9:30 AM at 
Ray’s Roost or North????? 
 

There being no further action before the membership we stopped. 
 
Joe Hopwood 
EAA Chapter 1265 Secretary 


